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October 17, 2000 

Ms. Blanca S .  Bay6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 000824-EI; 
Request Confidential Classification. 

Dear Ms. Bay& 

The Request for Confidential Classification filed yesterday, October 16, in 
the subject docket inadvertently contained several sheets after the signature page 
that are unrelated to  the Request and should  not be included. (The copies served 
on the  parties did not include these additional sheets). The Request properly 
consists of pages 1-4 and all pages that follow should be discarded. 

I apologize for any inconvenience this error may have caused. Thank you for 
your assistance in rectifying this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

JAM/kbd 
Enclosure 

James A. McGee 
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